

Ronald McDonald House of Long Island

A home-away-from-home for families of seriously ill children

December 28, 2015

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman Katie Hunt-Rotolo

Vice Chairman Michael Fallarino

Treasurer George Bingold

Secretary
Theresa Brucculeri

Patrick Alesia Eric Blumencranz Jeffrey Carstens Suzanne Costa Michael Daggett Anthony Esernio Brian Gill Paul Hendel Bridaette Hernandez Lisa Kravet Anthony J. LoPresti Kevin McGeachy Margaret McGovern, MD Ellen Miller Marcie Rosenberg Richard Satin Charles Schleien, MD Andrew M. Schneider Terry Strassbera Paul Trause

Figli Di Pomigliano D'Arco Inc.

156 Lea Ann Terrace Wantagh, NY 11793

Dear Friends:

We are so grateful for your gift to our 2015 Season of Giving campaign. Your generous contribution in the amount of \$500 will help the Ronald McDonald House of Long Island continue its mission of providing a home-away-from home for families of seriously ill children.

The last several years have been a time of tremendous growth at the Ronald McDonald House of Long Island. As we continue to strive to elevate our programs and refine our vision for the future, our goal remains simple - bringing comfort to families who depend on the services that we provide in the midst of their child's medical crisis. We do not do this alone and remain grateful to special friends like you for the support you have provided and for being a part of our success through your generosity. As we step into our 30th Anniversary year, we move ahead knowing that we will continue to provide assistance for thousands of families at a most difficult and stressful time in their lives.

Thank you for helping us turn our House into a home-away-from-home for our families each day. Your gift will help provide them with comfort and support to deal with their child's medical needs. On behalf of our families, who benefit most from your support, thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

Warmest regards,

Matthew Campo

President

MC:mr

Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Ronald McDonald House of Long Island provided no goods or services in consideration for this gift.

